
 
          

August 22, 2018
Reeve Neil Vincent & Township of North Huron Councillors
Township of North Huron
Wingham, Ontario. N0G 2W0

Dear Neil & Township Councillors:

re:  CHANGES and/or ADDITIONS TO EXISTING LICENSED AREA  APPLICATION TO 
THE AGCO FOR BLYTH MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL 

The Alcohol and Gaming Commission requires a letter of non-objection from the municipality stating 
that there is “no-objection” to the expansion of licensed areas as outlined below.

Special events offer unique experiences for our community.   We are looking to expand capacity in this 
facility and requests from event planners and our anchor tenant indicate a desire to expand our licensed 
areas as outlined below.  Therefore, Blyth 14/19 Inc is submitting an application for a Changes and/or 
Additions to Existing Licensed Areas re our liquor license at Blyth Memorial Community Hall.

Attached maps show the exact proposed locations outlined in red which include
The Gallery and Lobby Area (1,516 sq. ft.)
The Theatre (upper hall) (2223 sq. ft. - 286 fixed seating)
The Balcony (672 sq. ft - fixed seating)
The Courtyard (2394 sq. ft.  Outside*)

*Stantions will divide the licensed area along the sideway by Hwy # 4 and the opening at the north edge 
of the property from the back of the Howard Building to the corner of Blyth Memorial Community Hall.

We are also asking for an increase in the current licensed area from 150 to 180 persons (2167 sq ft, shown 
in attached file).

Notification letters have been sent to the OPP, Huron County Health Unit, North Huron Building 
Officials and the North Huron Fire Department. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns re the application.

Regards,
Karen Stewart  
519-441-7629 / kstewart@ezlink.ca
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